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GLENLOLA 2025 COLOUR RUN – FRIDAY 11 April 2025 

 

As part of our whole school fundraising initiative for Charlene`s Project we will be 

holding a charity Colour Run. We are inviting pupils in Years 8-14 to join in by walking 

or running the course on the school grounds. All proceeds from this event will go to 

Charlene`s Project.   

• Date: Friday 11 April 2025   

• Location: Glenlola Collegiate School  

• Time: 11.30am - 12.30pm (approx.) finish   

• Pupils can wear old tracksuit bottoms/leggings and hoody along                

with their white Colour Run T-Shirt to School   

• Permission form https://forms.office.com/e/xkhFmHG9rc  

PAYMENT   

The entry fee is £12, which includes a white T-shirt, sunglasses, and a powder pouch. 

This must be paid online via School Gateway.   

  

WHAT IS A COLOUR RUN?   

Participants all wear white T-shirts and throw coloured powder into the air at the start, 

creating a colour cloud that will cover everyone in powder. As they run pupils will pass 

powder stations where additional colours are thrown at the participants by designated 

staff. All the participants are advised to wear old clothes and trainers for the event as 

the powder may stain clothing.   

  

BEFORE THE EVENT   

Form teachers will collect hoodies in a bag before the event starts – please ensure 

these items are clearly labelled with your daughter`s name. Hoodies can be collected 

again after the event has finished.   
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If your daughter requires books and bags from her locker for the Easter break, she 

should be encouraged to bring these home on Thursday.  

The powder conforms to EN-71-3 Standards and is made from corn starch, dyed with 

food-grade colouring. It is certified as non-toxic and non-irritant. All participants need 

to be aware that the powder will come into contact with their skin and eyes and there 

is a risk of inhalation. Participants may wish to wear sunglasses or face masks.  If they 

choose to bring their mobile phone, it should be protected inside a clear plastic 

bag.  

  

AFTER THE EVENT  

After the run/walk an area will be designated to shake off the loose powder but we 

advise that car seats are covered before travelling home. At the end of the event 

pupils will not be allowed back into the school building so pupils are reminded 

to carefully consider what items they will need for the day.   

  

PERMISSION   

If you give permission for your daughter to enter this event, please make the £12 

payment via School Gateway. If you do not want your daughter to take part, then 

arrangements will be made for her in School on the day.  Please complete the 

permission form below. 

  

CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES IS WEDNESDAY 8 APRIL 2025.  

  

Permission form - https://forms.office.com/e/xkhFmHG9rc  

 

Yours Sincerely   

Mrs V Donnan   
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